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Important Albertsons Community Partners Action Item 
You Must Relink Your Card To Keep Our Program Successful ! 

 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
As many of you know, we have been earning much needed funding through the 
Albertsons Community Partners Program. We need your help to continue 
earning funds.  
 
Even if you have linked your Preferred Savings Card to our organization in 
the past, you need to re-link your card number in order for us to continue 
earning funds. Link (or re-link) your Albertsons Preferred Savings card to 
our organization now at: 
 

WWW.ALBERTSONSCP.COM 
 
All you need is your Preferred Savings Card Number and our Organization ID. It will 
only take a minute and will help us greatly.  
 
If you do not know your Preferred Savings Card Number, please call:  
(877) 932-7948.   
 
Our Organization ID is: ______________________________ 
 
You must relink your card at the website above by February 28, 2009 in order to 
keep earning funds for our organization. 
 
Please pass this notice around to your friends, relatives, co-workers and 
neighbors so they can link their cards for us as well. 
 
If you do not have a Preferred Savings card, you can get one at any Albertsons or 
online at Albertsons.com. 
 
Every time you shop at Albertsons and scan your linked Preferred Savings Card, we 
will earn back up to 4% of your shopping dollars! 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
 
 
 


